

May 26, 1953

Ma Mathon W

My dear Friend:

I have just received the announcement that the United Corporation has changed its address and giving your New Rochelle and Wilmington address. I appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending me this note.

During 1952 I did not do so much traveling for the company as I had been obliged to do since I joined it at the end of 1947. Since the beginning of this year, however, I have been obliged to make a number of trips to Toronto, New York and Washington, but they have all been very short and I am usually away less than a week. It is a pretty hectic sort of a life, but it remains interesting. My stays in New York have been so short that I have not been able to see any of my friends, but I hope later in the year that my wife and I can take a holiday, of which I begin to feel the need, and that we may have the pleasure of seeing you and Mrs. Hickey while we are in New York.

Hoping that all is well with you and Mrs. Hickey and the children and with very good wishes, believe me,

Cordially and sincerely yours,

George S. Messersmith

William Hickey, Esq.,
The United Corporation,
310 North Avenue,
New Rochelle, N. Y.